

January 28, 2021

Bethel Stand For Life Outreach Ministries, Inc.

Temple Hills, Maryland

Dear Pastor David and Mother Charnita Dobbs,

On behalf of Fields & Fields Treatment Center and our clients, we thank you for your generosity with clothing and food baskets that you provided throughout this holiday season and beyond. We are extremely grateful that organizations like yours still believe in providing for the needy. The Bible says, "And the King shall answer and say unto them, Verily I say unto you, Inasmuch as ye have done it unto one of the least of these my brethren, ye have done it unto me." – Matthew 25:40 KJV. We are grateful that the Lord continues to bless you us, as we are able to bless his children.

Your support helps to further our mission to introduce Christ into the lives of our clients and families within the District Heights area. It is amazing to connect with agencies that have a similar mission and can provide outreach to our neighbors.

We are truly appreciative of your support and donations. Please keep us in mind with any further community outreach programs, trainings or endeavors.

Blessings,

Fields & Fields Staff